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Ernst Schering Prize for F.-Ulrich Hartl 
 

The Ernst Schering Foundation has honored cell biologist F.-Ulrich Hartl, director at the Max 
Planck Institute of Biochemistry in Martinsried near Munich, for his outstanding research on the 
role of chaperones in protein folding in living cells. The 50,000-euro Ernst Schering Prize is one of 
the most prestigious German science prizes. Professor Sies, who will give the presentation speech 
at the award ceremony, comments: “Franz-Ulrich Hartl’s outstanding research deserves the 
highest recognition. It combines fundamental new insights into the homeostasis of correctly 
folded proteins with new perspectives on the development and progression of neurodegenerative 
diseases, which may lead to innovative therapeutic approaches.” The celebratory award 
ceremony will take place on September 26, 2016, in Berlin. Just few weeks ago it was also 
announced that Hartl will receive, together with Arthur L. Horwich and Susan L. Lindquist, this 
years’ Albany Medical Center Prize, one of America’s most distinguished Prizes in Medicine. 
 
Links to the 
press release of the Ernst Schering Foundation can be found here. 
press release of the Albany Medical Center Prize 
‒ of the Max-Planck-Institute of Biochemistry can be found here and 
‒ of the Albany Medical Center can be found here.  

 
Caption 
Prof. Dr. F.-Ulrich Hartl © MPI of Biochemistry 

Photo: Robert Haas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

dr. christiane menzfeld 
 

tel.: +49 89 8578-2824 
fax: +49 89 8578-2943 

 
menzfeld@biochem.mpg.de 

www.biochem.mpg.de/news 
 
 

http://www.scheringstiftung.de/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=3063%3Abedeutende-einblicke-in-die-zelle&catid=18%3Aaktuelles&Itemid=11&lang=de
http://www.biochem.mpg.de/5339730/20160803-hartl-albany
http://www.amc.edu/news/albany_prize_2016.cfm
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Contact: 

Prof. Dr. F.-Ulrich Hartl Dr. Christiane Menzfeld 

Department of Cellular Biochemistry Public Relations 

Max Planck Institute of Biochemistry Max Planck Institute of Biochemistry 

Am Klopferspitz 18 Am Klopferspitz 18 

82152 Martinsried 82152 Martinsried 

E-Mail: uhartl@biochem.mpg.de Germany 
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